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14 September 2012 

From: Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 ccgkang@korea.ac.kr 
 
To: Dr. Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 

 
Subject: Reply Liaison statement to IEEE 802.16 WG regarding sharing parameters 

 
Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 

 
TTA PG702 wishes to thank IEEE 802.16WG for informing us of a liaison statement 

from ITU-R Working Party 5D regarding sharing studies of Joint Task Group 4-5-6-7 in 
preparation for WRC-15. The liaison statement is still under consideration by TTA PG702, 
but there are no comments so far. We would appreciate if you keep us updated on this issue. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Dr. Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702   
 
CC: Minseok Oh, Chair, Mobile Communication Technology Committee (TC7), TTA 

Daejung Kim, Director, TTA 
Elly Kim, TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
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